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Dear Yan,
Thank you for your proposal submission to the AARE 2021 Conference. Following careful
consideration by the Special Interest Group Reviewing Teams and the Conference Committee,
we are delighted to inform you that your proposal has been accepted for inclusion in this year's
program.

The details of your accepted proposal are below:
Proposal ID: 42
Proposal Title:
"I Don't Want to Die in America:" Speculative Ethnography for Moments of Crisis

Special Interest Group: Qualitative Research Methodologies
Accepted Presentation Type: Individual Paper

We received over 900 proposal submissions for this year's conference, which promises to be a
rich and engaging program of research sharing, collaboration and social networking.
You will have seen the announcement earlier this week that the conference will now run online.
Given that all conference presentations will be delivered online, we ask that you consider your
preference for a synchronous (scheduled into a 'live' session) presentation or a pre-recorded
presentation. If you wish to change to a pre-recorded presentation, please let us know at
events@aare.edu.au before 30 July, so that we can account for your preferred presentation
format in the program.
We recognise that there are considerable ethics and privacy concerns regarding the sharing of
data and sensitive information, which is often a feature of AARE conference sessions. To ensure
confidentiality and appropriate ethical engagement with research presentations, please note
that no synchronous sessions will be recorded (with the exception of plenary keynotes), and
that pre-recorded presentations will only be available during the conference period to
delegates.
If you are seeking to submit your paper for consideration for one of the 2021 AARE Conference
Paper Awards, please check the AAREwebsite for further information, including the online paper
submission form. Please note the award submission deadline is 31 August 2021.
If your proposal has been accepted for a digital poster presentation, we will be in touch with
further information in the coming weeks.
If you have submitted a symposium in consideration of a Featured Symposium session, that
the AAREExecutive have formed a panel, which is currently giving full consideration to the
Featured Symposium applications. Please note that this email confirms your symposium's
inclusion in the general conference program. Featured Symposium outcomes will be announced
separately in August.
The Special Interest Group Convenors and the Conference Committee will begin programming
the conference soon. We hope to have a draft program to share with all presenters during
September.
Registrations for the conference will open in early August. You can see the registration rates on
the conference website. There are bursaries available this year for concessional registration.
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Please visit the bursary page on the conference website for further information. Bursary
applications are due on 3 September 2021.
While the conference will be online this year, we will be encouraging conference delegates to
form local 'hubs' across Australia and internationally, and to think about ideas for engaging with
each other during the conference. This could include coming together in groups at multiple
universities to connect to plenary sessions, share food and ideas during the breaks, and
perhaps organising local dinners and social events in towns and cities across the country.
If you find that you are unable to participate in this year's conference, please let us know as
soon as you can, so that we can ensure that the program is as accurate as possible.
We look forward to seeing you in November, as we Reimagine Education Research together!
Warm regards,
A/Prof Stewart Riddle and Dr Amanda Heffernan
Conference Co-Chairs
AARE2021
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